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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: April 2016 

Re: Board Report 

 We have just finished our second week of track and seem to be sitting at a consistent 59 
athletes. I am really excited about our numbers and the kids that have come out. It is a great group and 
can’t wait to see how they progress throughout the season. We have our first track meet tomorrow and 
we are hosting, which will be great since many of the kids have not done track before. 

 

  

 


